
Dear Friends,    
    As all of you know, I was raised in a musical household.  My 
father was a wonderful musician – singer, instrumentalist, and 
most and best of all, a music teacher to hundreds over his 
career (including at our church).  So I’m no stranger to great 
music.
    But I have to tell you the past couple of days, the music in 
our church has made my heart soar!  Yesterday in worship, 
Kyle Slayman played his violin and he was great as usual.  
What fun it is for us to follow our young people as they grow 
more talented year by year in their musical abilities!  �ink of 
how, over the years, we’ve watched people like Tyler Bjerke 
and, of course, Steve Gilmore!  And now, we’re hearing people 
like Kyle and the Ingrams and Grahams and Bobby Heath, 
among others!
    Also yesterday, the Children’s Choir sang for Mother’s Day, 
along with their mothers – and they were fabulous!  I looked 
out on a congregation smiling from ear to ear, and wiping 
away some tears as well.  �ose children always touch our 
hearts with their wonderful songs!
    A�er that, the Chancel Choir, who I think �lled up every 
seat in the choir lo� that morning, sang a wonderful anthem 
about mothers.  Again, smiles all around and a few tears!  Our 
Chancel Choir is so wonderful, and so incredibly committed 
to leading the music in our church – and they make such a 
di�erence in our worship!
    And then today, the icing on the cake!  �e new organ 
arrived, and I was blessed to be in the room to hear the very 
�rst notes played on it.  And before long (you won’t be 
surprised to hear), I had tears running down my face – not 
only because of the beauty of the music, but because I kept 
thinking about all of you – and your dedication and gi�s to 
our church all the time.  Because of you, we have a new organ.  
Because of you, we no longer have to worry about organ keys 
falling o� into Sharon’s hand as she plays, or the pedals decid-
ing not to work on any given Sunday.  Because of you, for 
decades to come, our sanctuary will be �lled with glorious 
music from this organ praising God in a magni�cent way.  
�at’s why I was crying today – out of incredible gratitude for 
all of you and for the music of our church.  Praise God from 
whom all blessings �ow!

June 2017

A Quick Glance At Dates
June 4
   Con�rmation
June 8
   �e Wired Word Group
June 11
   Sunday School Promotion Ceremony
June 23
    Classic Christians' Meeting
June 25-29
    Vacation Bible School
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MISSIONS OUTREACH
“He who despises his neighbor sins, but blessed is he who is kind to the needy.” PROVERBS 14:21

Come Join the Fun!
Submitted by Dot Eltzroth, Stewardship Committee Chair
    Be a runner, a walker, a sponsor, a cheering fan, an 
event helper, a spectator, a photographer – you �t at 
least one of these categories!
    On Saturday, October 21, 2017, EUMC and Janes 
United Methodist Church (JUMC) will partner to 
sponsor a 5K Walk/Run in memory of Reverend Jim 
Jones. �is event will raise awareness and funds for the 
Alzheimer’s Association.
    �e 5K Walk/Run event will be at Fair Hill Natural 
Resources Management Area in the Pavilion area. 
�ere’s plenty of parking available, picnic benches in the 
covered pavilion area, and building structure restrooms. 
At this time of year, the brilliant autumn colors will be 
coming out and the weather will be cooler – what a 
wonderful backdrop for a walk through the park!
EUMC and JUMC will be brainstorming di�erent 
fundraising ideas, and here are some ideas you might 
consider:
    - Set up a change jar on your kitchen counter and 
collect loose change for a month, say August or Septem-
ber.
    - Have a garage/yard sale this summer and donate the 
some of the proceeds to this event.
     - If you are celebrating a birthday over the summer, 
ask your family and friends to donate to this event in 
lieu  of gi�s.
    �is event is sponsored by the Stewardship Commit-
tee, and we’d love to have your participation! If walking 
or running about 3 miles isn’t your cup of tea, then just 
come on out, relax, and enjoy the fellowship!

Missions News
Submitted by Joe Tanner, Chair
Jesus said: “Love one another. As I have loved you, so you 
must love one another.  By this everyone will know that you 
are my disciples”
    We have been unable to come up with a date for our 
spring blood drive that can work for both EUMC and the 
Blood Bank of Delmarva.  �e Blood Bank had to cancel 
our May 7th date because they did not have sta� avail-
able.  We were looking at dates into July for mutually 
acceptable dates so we decided to cancel the spring blood 
drive.  We have proposed Sunday, October 15th  for a fall 
blood drive but we are still waiting for con�rmation.  
    On May 6th, Judy Tanner and Grace Starrett helped to 
open and clean the EUMC cabin at Camp Pecometh.  
�ey dusted and swept the cabin and scrubbed the 12 
mattresses on the six bunk beds in our cabin.  On May 
9th, Phil Czarnecki and Sonny Tenney pressure washed 
the front porch, repaired seriously damaged screens, 
replaced the badly worn and damaged screen door, 
patched carpenter bee holes, and stained the front porch, 
screens, and some of the repaired sides of the cabin.  In 
addition, we replaced the screen door of an adjacent 
cabin that had been partially blown o�.  �e transforma-
tion of our cabin was remarkable.
     Coming up later in the year are three travel missions 
that are in the planning stages.  Our annual trip to Ken-
tucky is scheduled for July 8th-16th and preparations are 
in the works as in the past.  We are considering a possible 
mission trip to southern West Virginia in the fall to help 
repair damage done by �ooding in the summer of 2016.  
�e mission trip to Costa Rica in early August is coming 
together.  We currently have a team of six people with the 
possibility of adding several more. �e Nino’s dinner 
fundraiser was a success and, we will be conducting a 
number of other fundraisers to help provide �nancial 
support and hope we can count on your support.  
    EUMC is a missions loving church!!

Mission Finances:
    Year to date at the end of April, Missions income 
was $16,555 which was $828 more than last year.
    Mission expenses year to date at the end of April 
were $14,726 which were $3086 less than last year.

EUMC cabin at Camp Pecometh 



“Train up a child in the way he should go and when he is old, he will not turn from it.” PROVERBS 22:6

EDUCATION AND EVENTS
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Vacation Bible School:
    Calling all Superheros!  We need you to report to “Hero Central” 
to “Discover Your Strength in God.”  VBS will take place June 25, 
2017, through June 29, 2017, from 5:30pm to 8pm, and dinner will 
be provided for all participants. �is year VBS is o�ered for ages 2 
through 8th grade!  �e cost is $5 per child, with a maximum of $10 
per family.  You may register online through the EUMC website or 
by picking up a registration form at the Welcome Center.
    *We are still looking for adult volunteers to lead groups, 
stations, and help with preparing/serving meals. If you would 
like to volunteer please contact Katie Sparks.

Additional Announcements:
 �e education department is looking for help planning future family events.  If your family has an idea for a fun 
monthly event that they would like to plan, please see Katie Sparks so that we can make it happen!

Upcoming Events
Promotion Ceremony- June 11, 2017 at 9:45am

Vacation Bible School- June 25, 2017- June 29, 2017 5:30pm- 8pm
Kick-O� Sunday 2017-2018- September 10, 2017

Bowling
    On Sunday May 7, 2017, from 1pm-3pm families 
came out for some bowling fun.  

Sunday School and Education News
Submitted by Katie Sparks, Director of Children and Education Ministries



“Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my Savior, and my hope is in you all day long.” PSALM 25:5

          YOUTH MINISTRIES  
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Youth News 
Submitted by Sandy Wherry, Director of Youth Ministries
    We thank those who taught our short segments on “Life Lessons” this past month. 
    John Sparks and Richard Jones taught the life lesson on vehicle maintenance with hands on instruction.  �ose 
in attendance learned to identify the locations and which �uids to place in their vehicles.  �e youth were taught 
how to check the tire pressure, where to �nd the information in their vehicle manuals and the reason this was 
important.  �ey also learned how to change a tire, including the precautions to take while changing their tires.  
�anks John and Rich, we appreciate your time and devotion to the safety of our members.
    Ti�any and Joe Graham taught the life lessons on �rst aide using any recent changes that have been made.  It 
was a very extensive lesson so that our youth would be able to help those they may come upon who need �rst aide.  
�ey were taught the precautions to take in many situations. Ti�any and Joe went over many di�erent situations 
including:  the signs to look for when a person is having a stroke and what should be done, what to do if someone is 
having a seizure, how to help someone who is choking, and general �rst aide.  We also thank them for their time 
and devotion to the youth.
    �e fund-raiser at Nino’s in Elkton and North East all day on Wednesday, March 8th raised $300.  �anks again 
for your support!  
    **We are looking forward to our lessons on hand tools to be taught by Ted McDowell and the lesson on painting 
to be taught by Dick Gochnauer and Ken McCoy just in time for our Mission Trip to Kentucky on July 8th - 16th.
    ** �e Prom Boutique was open on Wednesday evenings from 6:30 - 8 p.m. and Saturdays from 10 a.m. - noon 
through May.  More than 220 young ladies were able to choose a prom dress, shoes and accessories from our 
selections.  We thank MaryLou Gilbert for volunteering to make alterations to some of the prom gowns.  We heard 
many overwhelming words of thanks from the girls and their parents or friends who came into the boutique.  �ey 
have all been very grateful for the boutique and the many items we have on hand.  �anks to all those who volun-
teered their time, those who donated and those who were praying for a successful year.  
    Please check your phones on Wednesday evenings for your Sunday youth meeting notice.  If you don’t receive 
one, please text me @ 443-309-0160 to make sure we have your correct phone information.  �ese notices go out to 
youth and parents.  June meetings will be held on: June 4th and 11th.  Check the bulletin board for the Calendar 
and the program that evening.  Friends are welcome . . . the more the better!

Con�rmation will take place on 
Pentecost Sunday, June 4th.  

We are looking forward to con�rming 
Halle O’Neal and David Pugh 

at the 8:30 a.m. service 
as well as 

Paige Barnard and Andrew Kosinski
 at the 11 a.m. service.
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“Getting wisdom is the most important thing you can do. And whatever else you do, get good judgment.” PROVERBS 4:7

CHURCH NEWS

Finance News
Submitted by Bill Ferringer, Chair

                                                                    APRIL                   APRIL
                                                                  MONTH                  YTD

Income                              
  General Ministry & Trustees
     Operational                                           42,942                   154,353                          
     Non-Operational                                            -                              -
              Total Income                                42,942                   154,353                                                

Expenses
  General Ministry & Trustees
      Operational                                          32,221                    139,606              
      Non-Operational                 -                               -     
              Total Expenses                             32,221                    139,606                

Net Income/(Loss)                                 
  General Ministry & Trustees
     Operational                                           10,721                    14,747          
     Non-Operational                                          -                               -            
            Net Income/(Loss)                        10,721                    14,747                
               

New 2017 EUMC Cookbook
Submitted by Nancy Crawford, Communications Committee Chair
    It’s been almost 20 years since our church has 
published a cookbook.  �ere is a new generation of 
talented cooks at EUMC and it’s time for us to 
compile their delicious recipes so we can all indulge 
our cravings. 
    Your Communications Committee is proud to 
invite all our wonderful cooks to submit their very 
best recipes to “spice up” the pages of our new 
EUMC cookbook.  Submit your recipes for:  Appe-
tizers and Beverages, Soups and Salads, Vegetables 
and Side Dishes, Breads and Rolls, Main Dishes, 
Desserts, 
Cookies and Candy.

Recipes must be submitted no later than:
July 15, 2017

Recipes should be typed or neatly printed.
Recipes must have your name and phone number in 

case there are any questions.
Email recipes to:

nancy.crawford64@comcast.net
or bring/mail to the church o�ce

219 East Main St., Elkton, MD 21921
Questions?  See Nancy Crawford

Christmas in April 2017
Submitted by Wayne Scholz 
    �is year a new front porch and steps were 
built, the rear exterior door was replaced, and 
the rear porch boards and steps were replaced. 
    I would like to thank the following volun-
teers for their time and e�ort at making the 
program successful again this year. �is years’ 
volunteers were Wayne Scholz and Ted 
McDowell, co-house captains; Ken McCoy, Phil 
Czarnecki, Dick Gochnauer and Henry Jacobs.
    We would also like to thank Krista and Bob 
Gilmore for catering our lunch.

Feelin’ Crabby? 
�en Come Cook Some Crab!
    If you’re a crab chef, then come join in the Crab 
Cook-O� on Saturday, August 26, in Weldin Hall.  
Chefs can enter dishes from 3 categories: crab soup, 
crab cake, and crab appetizer.
    Diners at the Crab Cook-O� will cast ballots for the 
winning dishes for each of the three categories. �e 
chefs receiving the most ballots for a best-tasting 
entry are eligible to receive a gi� card.
    Crab chefs, start planning your best recipe now, and 
then register in August to enter the Crab Cook-O�.

Date: Saturday, August 26
Time: Dinner at 5:00 pm

Place: Weldin Hall
Chefs Register to Enter: Beginning August 6

Diners: You don’t have to cook to eat. Just come join 
in and enjoy the food and fellowship!

You cannot teach a crab to walk straight.
--- Aristophanes
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“May the LORD bless you from Zion all the days of your life...” PSALM 128:5

MUSIC AND WORSHIP

Looking Ahead
    On the �rst Sunday of July, which is July 2nd, we will have “A Service of �anksgiving and Prayer for Our 
Nation,” and we will have only one combined service that day at 10 a.m.  We did this last year and it was wonderful 
to have our two congregations worship together!  Again this year, we’ll have the wonderful Providence Brass with 
us to �ll our sanctuary with great music and help us worship God and celebrate our nation’s independence.  You 
won’t want to miss this service.  Make a note to invite your family, friends and neighbors to come along too.

Flower Help!!
    Help is needed a�er the 11:00 service to take the altar �owers to church members 
in nursing homes, assisted living facilities or home bound. If you would like to help 
with this ministry, please call the church o�ce at 410-398-0933.

Music Ministries
Submitted by Sharon Williams, Organist/Coordinator of Music Ministries
    As I write this newsletter article, I am anxiously awaiting the arrival of
our new Allen organ. We have been waiting and dreaming about this very
special day and it is a day of history in the life of our church. God Bless
all of our church family and friends who have made the new organ a reality. 
    A huge thank you to our chancel choir and men's choir as they prepare to
take some time o� for the summer.  A special thanks to Steve Gilmore for
continuing to do a great job directing both of these choirs. All the choirs
have done an outstanding job this year and I look forward to September when
another year begins. 
    Some of you may wonder why some of our chancel choir members leave early
during the 11:00 a.m. worship service???? I want to let you know that these
very dedicated choir members are also very dedicated in attending the 8:30
a.m. worship service as well. 
    Mark your calendars for July 2nd!!! �e Providence Brass will be back to
help us celebrate the 4th of July with some very special patriotic music. We
will have one service that morning beginning at 10:00 a.m. 
    Wishing our church family a safe and relaxing summer.

Elkton United Methodist Church  
�e Wired Word Group

covered each week apply to everyday life.

in the Biblical Texts covered each month.

   
           �ursday, June 8, 2017 ~ 7:00 - 8:15 p.m.

�e Chapel                                                                                                                                                                  



“We are therefore Christ’s ambassadors, as though God were making his appeal through us.” II CORINTHIANS

     FELLOWSHIP AND STEWARDSHIP
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Do you Love Music? 
    �en you’re invited to go on the Classic Christians’ 
sponsored bus trip to Ocean Grove, New Jersey, on 
Sunday a�ernoon, July 9th.  Ocean Grove Camp 
Meeting was founded by the Methodists in the 1800’s 
and it still continues today as a center for religious 
learning and worship.  Once a year, nearly a thousand 
singers from churches all over the northern New Jersey 
and New York area come together to perform a Chris-
tian music festival, and it is always wonderful!  �ey 
will perform in the 7000 seat Great Auditorium.  �ere 
is no admission fee to the festival (only an o�ering 
during the performance), but the cost of the bus will be 
$40/person.  �e bus will leave our church parking lot 
at 2 p.m., arriving in Ocean Grove between 4 and 4:30, 
which leaves several hours for trip participants to walk 
around the charming town and the beach before the 
7:00 p.m. performance.  �e bus will return a�er the 
performance, arriving back in Elkton probably around 
11 p.m.  To take part, sign up on the sheet across from 
the Welcome Center.

Classic Christians’ June Meeting
    �e Classic Christians (age 50 and over) will have their 
June meeting on Friday, June 23rd at 6:30 p.m. in Weldin 
Hall.  (Please note that this is the fourth Friday of the 
month, not the third Friday when we usually meet.  Our 
presenters couldn’t come that day, thus the move to the 
23rd).  �e night will begin with a potluck dinner (bring 
a dish to share) and then continue on with a presentation 
by the Cecil County Tourism Board, who will share 
information with us about all the hidden treasures in our 
county we can visit.  It will be a great night, and all 
persons 50 and over are welcome.  As a matter of fact, 
anyone who wants to come can come – we won’t check 
IDs!  To attend, please sign up on the sheet across from 
the Welcome Center.

Evangelism/Membership News
Submitted by Lorraine Dryden Jones, Chair and Linda Rittenhouse
Isaiah 40:31- “but those who hope in the Lord will renew 
their strength. �ey will soar on wings like eagles; they will 
run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.”
    Something new and exciting is happening this 4th of 
July.  Our committee will host Jungle John’s animals and 
insect show before the 4th of July �reworks in Meadow 
Park. Jungle John is an edu-trainer who uses real animals 
and insects to teach and entertain kids of all ages. We will 
greet families as they arrive starting at 5:30 p.m. across 
from the water treatment plant on Delaware Avenue. 
Jungle John will proceed to the park and entertain kids 
with balloon animals prior to his show. �e show will 
start at 7 p.m. We invite all church members to spread the 
word to everyone, especially if they have kids, about our 
exciting show. Talk to your friends, neighbors and co- 
workers - it should be a great time for the community. 
We’re going to walk around the park with signs telling 
people where to go for the Jungle John show. Please join 
us early, walk around the park with us or just stop by for 
the show.
    Our congregation will once again have the opportunity 
to decorate a car for the demolition derby at the Cecil 
County fair. John Sparks will provide the car and we’ll 
provide the car’s snazzy looks which he then will drive in 
the demolition derby. We will let everyone know when 
the car will be in our parking lot for us to give it a face li�! 
More information to come.   Also, we are on the search 
of an entertainer for Joy of Faith Weekend 2018. Please let 
us know if you have any suggestions for an entertainer of 
some kind, magician, motivational speaker, comedian, etc.

Book Swap 2017
    Wow, lots of books, food, fun, and fellowship! It’s 
really awesome when things turn out to be perfect, 
and kudos go to all who participated in the Swap. 
Our theme this year was “Share a Book, Share an 
Experience,” and there is de�nitely a lot of sharing 
going on! �is was so much fun, maybe we should 
do it again next year?



EUMC 2017 GRADUATES
 High School Graduates

Bohemia Manor High School
John J. Melvin

Hunter Tollinger
Gage Walklett

Caesar Rodney High School
Vivian Marie Sasse

Elkton High School
Nicholas Gregson

Glasgow High School
Jacob Zervas

Rising Sun High School
Taylor Racine
Jimmy Wright

�e Tome School
Jacob Spencer

Alexandra Devon Williams

Tri-State Christian Academy
Kayleigh Summer Henry

Ursuline Academy
Katelyn Elizabeth Sentman

Home Schooled
Kathryn Hope Juergens

College Graduates
Kelsie Andrews – West Virginia University (Masters Degree)

Sarah Buckley – University of Maryland
Tanner Cebula – Alderson Broaddus University

Jenna Chambers – Kingston University, London (Masters Degree)
Gabe Funke – Washington College

Cecilia Gaultney – Drexel University
Elizabeth Mortimer – James Madison University

Patrick Mortimer – Hofstra University
Amber Scholz – Cecil College

Ti�any Scholz – Pennsylvania College of Health Sciences
Evan Sluder – University of Maryland

Ryan Tenney – Penn State Berks
Amy Wherry – University of Maryland

Lindsey White – Drexel University
Zachary Zervas – Bob Jones University



 

 

AWL 
BOBBIN 
BUTTONS 
CLOTH 
DARNING 
DRESSMAKER 
ELASTIC 
EMBROIDERY 
EYES 
FABRIC 
GROMMETS  

 

HEM 
HOOKS 
LACE 
MAGNIFYING GLASS 
MENDING 
NEEDLES 
PATCH 
PATTERN 
PENCIL 
PINCUSHION  

 

PINS 
QUILTING 
RIBBON 
RIPS 
ROTARY CUTTER 
SCISSORS 
SEAM RIPPER 
SEAMSTRESS 
SHEARS 
SNAPS  

 

SPOOL 
STITCH 
TAILOR 
TAPE MEASURE 
TEARS 
THIMBLE 
THREAD 
TRACING PAPER 
TRACING WHEEL 
ZIPPER 

 

Word Search puzzle solution on page 12!
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June Birthdays

June Anniversaries

June Birthdays

June Anniversaries

If we missed your birthday or anniversary please accept our sincerest apologies and let the church o�ce know so we can correct our information.

“One thing I ask of the Lord, this is what I seek: that I may dwell in the house of the Lord all the days
of my life, to gaze upon the beauty of the Lord and ask to seek him in his temple.” Psalm 27:4 (NIV)

“�erefore a man shall leave his father and mother and be joined to his wife,
and they shall become one �esh.” Genisis 2:24 (NKJV)

6/2 Rex & Diane Sizemore
6/5 Chris & Celeste DiSciullo
6/6 Gerald & Jennifer Slayman, Jr.
6/8 Ivan & Charlotte Mehosky
6/10 Robert & Donna Perkins
6/11 Herbert & Joan Perry
6/13 Vince & Maureen Mercante
6/14 Bret & Kelly Eddinger
6/14 Robert & Marlene Gautsch
6/14 Robert & Nancy Mitchell

6/15 Don & Carol Frye
6/17 Kevin & Stacie Forman
6/17 Dave & Judith Pugh
6/17 Edwin & Betty Sprague
6/19 Brett & Wendy Pinder
6/20 Richard & Gail Juergens
6/21 Bob & Sheila Olewine
6/22 Andrew & Kristi Fetterolf
6/22 Eric & Shannon Laramore
6/22 Murray & Dianne �ompson

6/23 Barton & Andrea Funke
6/23 Tom & Donna Horgan
6/23 Brian & Susan Starrett
6/23 Geral & Jamie Treese
6/24 Francis & Linda Kosinski
6/25 David & Joanne Sentman
6/27 Carlos & Kaylee Reyes Rodriguez
6/28 Jonathan & Nicole Stau�er
6/29 Robert & Bethany Buckley
6/29 Philip & Kristen Czarnecki

6/1 Katelyn Boulden
6/1 Carol Frye
6/1 Harry Knight
6/2 Joan Perry
6/2 Mary Ann Schmook
6/3 Susan Zimmer
6/4 John Gaz
6/4 Christine Grant
6/4 Keith McKenica
6/4 Joanna Seiberling
6/5 Kim Heath
6/5 Carol Robinson
6/5 David Wherry
6/6 Robert Gautsch
6/6 Ruth Loomis
6/7 Loretta  Brockell
6/7 Paige Laning

6/18 Richard Hanel
6/18 Lauren Nickle
6/19 Erin Lea Rogers
6/20 Kristina Keithley
6/21 Ryan Kosinski
6/22 Ruth Deibert
6/23 Vanessa Foskey
6/23 Bill Fountain
6/27 Paulette Casen
6/27 Sandra Funke
6/27 Jennifer Noll
6/28 Madelyn Eddinger
6/29 Sandra Holland
6/30 William Alphin
6/30 Gregory Kosinski

6/8 Charles Campbell, II
6/8 Gwendolyn Eva
6/8 Krista Gilmore
6/8 Jean Rush
6/9 Linda Rittenhouse
6/9 Olivia Wolf
6/11 Leah Mackie
6/12 Randall Tenney
6/12 Ryan Zimmer
6/15 Michael Fetterolf
6/16 Marina Bollinger
6/16 Francis Kosinski
6/16 William Pinder
6/16 Tyler Slayman
6/17 Gretchen Ginder
6/17 Karen Gravatt
6/18 Helen (Tink) Crossan
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Contact Information
219 East Main Street
Elkton, MD 21921

(410) 398-0933
Email: eumc@comcast.net

Web site: www.elktonumc.org

Sunday Worship Services
8:30 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. - Noon

Sunday School (All Ages)
9:45 a.m. - 10:45 a.m.

Youth Fellowship
Sunday a�ernoon

12:30-3:00 p.m.

Church O�ce Hours
Monday through �ursday

8:00 a.m. - Noon
12:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Friday
8:00 a.m. - Noon

Senior Pastor..............Rev. Karen F. Bunnell
Associate Pastor of Visitation
  Ministries........................Rev. Ray Graham
Children & Education
  Ministries Director.................Katie Sparks
Youth Ministries Director....Sandy Wherry
Organist/Coordinator
   of Music Ministries.......Sharon Williams
Adult Choir Director.........Steven Gilmore
Adult Handbell Director........Paul Deemer
Children’s Choir Director....Susan Starrett
Nursery Care 
  Professional.....................Yolanda Gomez
Treasurer....................................Lee Collins
Secretary...............................Kay Mortimer
Sextons...................................Donald Ewing
       Donna Horgan

Church Sta�


